
> Dr. Joseph Castelli 
Principal 
 

> Mrs. Hilarie Blum 
Assistant Principal 
Data Administrator 
 

> Mrs. Brandy Meadows 
Assistant Principal 
Curriculum Administrator 
 

> Mr. Julian Gutierrez 
Assistant Principal 
Discipline Administrator 
 

> Mrs. Jennifer Robinson 
Assistant Principal 
ESE Administrator 

                

Mainland High School Blue Letters 

Due by: April 29, 2024 

Attention Senior Parents, Guardians, Family, and Friends: 

We are excited to start the Blue Letter tradition at Mainland High School!  We are 
giving relatives, friends, and teachers of our 2024 graduates an extra opportunity 
to honor our graduating seniors.  

Parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, cousins, teachers, clergy, and friends may 
send your senior students a special note of congratulations on his or her upcoming 
graduation. We will carefully keep these cards and notes for each student and 
distribute them to the seniors during their senior send off in May.  Every student 
will receive a large blue envelope containing these messages of well wishes.  The 
notes and cards will be kept confidential until they are given to the students.   

What a great way to express your warm thoughts to our members of our 2024 
Senior Class!  

Please send letters and/or cards to: 
STUDENT FULL NAME 
Mainland High School – Blue Letter Envelopes 
Attn: Ms. Rogers, SGA 
1255 W. International Speedway Blvd. 
Daytona Beach, FL 32114 

 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR BLUE LETTER CARDS AND LETTERS  

Please keep in mind that letters will be collected for almost 400 students. It is 
IMPERATIVE that you follow these guidelines: 

- Send in cards or letters no larger than 8x10 
- No packages 
- Do not send anything of value to the school; we cannot be responsible 

for it.   
- If sending several envelopes inside larger envelope, please put the 

students’ full name on ALL envelopes.  
- Keep letters and cards flat 

 
ALL CARDS AND LETTERS MUST ARRIVE AT THE SCHOOL BY April 29, 2024.  We cannot take 

anything after this date.  We encourage you to send your letters as early as possible. 

 


